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MISSING PERSON 
 

 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult female.  
 

Anne Noel was last seen on Thursday, July 20
th

 at approximately 7:00 P.M. at 641 
Southwest 28

th
 Way, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  

 

Noel is a 90 year old, B/F, 5’06”, and approximately 130 lbs. She was last seen wearing 
a blue-green skirt with red flowers and a blue top.   
 

Noel suffers from early onset of Alzheimer’s and high blood pressure. She only speaks 
Creole and does not have any identification in her possession.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact Detective Juan Cabrera at 954-828-5581.  
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